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From: Chris Harrington 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 12:14 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am a born and bred Tasmanian who is concerned that our government are focused on the wrong priorities. 
We cannot afford all this money wasted on a stadium when we already have two that have never been full to watch 
football. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I do not support the stadium proposal. The stadium will need to make millions of dollars every month just to cover 
interest rate costs, maintenance and wages. The list of proposed events at the stadium is a complete fantasy made up 
to suggest this idea is viable. we cannot have more debt. 
The government are keeping facts from the public. The government should focus on health, housing and improving 
education. In particular the literacy rate. Instead they are distracted by the stadium idea. 

Yours faithfully, 

Chris Harrington 
 




